
Westmore Citizen’s Association meeting -  June 21, 2022


The Westmore Citizen’s Association meeting was called to order at 7:37 pm via Zoom, with 7 
community members present; including board members President Beth Iannetta and Secretary Frank 
Franz. 


Old Business: 


● Presbyterian Church update

○ A pedestrian path is planned up to Main Street from the Church.


■ This is part of church property.

○ A waiver is being requested on the six-foot fence regulation.

○ An additional parking area behind the church is planned, but the premise for the spaces 

doesn’t seem to make sense.

■ The church says the spaces are needed for additional ADA parking, but there are 

only two ADA spots, plus churches do not need to comply with ADA 
requirements.


■ Another reason stated by the church is that the additional parking can be used by 
brides who wish not to be seen by guests before the ceremony.

● The church has not provided the average number of weddings per year 

that occur at the church.

○ Back and forth is occurring between the planning commission and the church on several 

issues.

○ Future work sessions with the city council are also planned.


● The walk and talk meeting about the Kamp Washington small area plan was well attended.

○ 25-30 people were in attendance.

○ The stormwater design will drive some of the decisions.

○ Pedestrian planning is also something with which the Westmore community is 

concerned.


New Business: 


● There are white arrows on the ground on the trail from Woodland Drive to the Presbyterian 
Church.

○ Improvements seem planned, but details are not available yet.

○ Frank is reaching out to Cathy Salgado for details.


● The next Westmore Citizen's Association meeting is Tuesday, July 19, 2022.


The meeting adjourned at 8:35 pm.


Respectfully submitted,

Frank Franz

Secretary, Westmore Citizen's Association


